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Congratulations to Elliot Marley for receiving the 
Headteacher’s Award this week. Elliot has shown respect 

and kindness in welcoming me this week, always stopping 
to speak around school. A fabulous young man. Well Done!  

Star of the week  Values Award  

All of our Reception class have been little stars starting school this week!  

Rory Peet Ava Walsh 

Evelyn Seaton Theo Sagar 

Thomas Vickers Sophia Tobin 

Noah Mayo Hallie-Rose Sharples 

Peter Brownhill Polly Parker  

Isaac Chadwick  Emily Macgowan  



 

 

Following in the footsteps of St Joseph 

 "When given the choice between being right or being kind, choose kind. 
“ Dr Wayne Dwyer 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Reception, Year 2 and 4 for 

having the  highest attendance! 

NUT FREE SCHOOL  

Please can we remind you that we are a nut free 

school. This includes foods such as Nutella . We 

have children in school with severe nut allergies 

who react to nuts in the air or traces 

left on tables etc. so cannot take any 

risks.  

Year Group Attendance 

Foundation Class 100% 

Year 1 93.59% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 98.21% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 93.33% 

Year 6 97.22% 

WARM WELOME  

I would like to thank the school community of St Joseph’s for the very warm welcome that I have 

received this week, on our return to school. I am delighted to take up post as Headteacher and I feel 

very lucky to be following Mrs Brownsey and the wonderful legacy that she has left. I hope to meet 

many more of you in the coming weeks so please come and say hello.  

The children have returned to school incredibly smart and are already showing fabulous learning be-

haviour around school. Please support us by maintaining these excellent school and PE uniform 

standards throughout the year.  

Many thanks, 

Mrs. K Berry  

HELPERS IN SCHOOL  

We always appreciate any support that can be 

given in school by parents / grandparents for 

reading etc.  Please contact the school office if 

you are able to offer any time in school.      

Volunteers would not be placed in their child’s 

class 

PHONES IN SCHOOL 

Please do not allow your child to 

bring a phone into school unless 

they are walking home and need it 

for safety reasons.  

PLANNERS 

We would appreciate it if you would complete 

page 2 and 5 of your child’s school planner with 

them. Page 2 is a new addition this 

year to provide some wider infor-

mation about your child.  

MUSIC TUITION 

Guitar and keyboard tuition begins 

again next week. Guitar on Monday and key-

board on Wednesday. 

CLUBS 

All clubs begin next week but if your child in Yrs 

5/6 would like to join the Crafterschool club 

please follow the links on the poster sent home 

to sign up. 


